DECLARATION OF SUPPORT FOR CLAUS PEDER
PEDERSEN’S CANDIDACY FOR THE EAAE COUNCIL

Date: 28.06.2023

_— The Aarhus School of Architecture is committed to fostering a culture of

excellence in architectural education through international collaborations
to stay abreast of emerging trends, exchange knowledge, and advance the
field of architectural education.

Claus Peder Pedersen has demonstrated exceptional dedication, creativity,
and leadership in architectural education and research training within our
school. He has substantial experience with international collaborations
and possesses a deep understanding of the challenges and opportunities
in architectural education. He is committed to promoting excellence,
innovation, and inclusivity. We are confident that he will be able to
contribute significantly to the EAAE council and the community of
architectural education and research at large, and fully support his
candidacy.

The Aarhus School of Architecture will provide support for Claus Peder
Pedersen's active participation in EAAE's activities, if he is elected. We will
ensure the necessary resources and flexibility for him to attend monthly
online council meetings and participate in relevant activities such as
conferences, seminars, and workshops.

Best regards -
orben Nielsen M

Dean
Aarhus School of Architecture



